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This form should be completed by the president of the board in the county where the applicant will be enrolled in
the 2021-2022 school year in order to gain support for involvement at local meetings at events. If the applicant
does not know county leadership, please reach out to the county coordinator to build a relationship. County
coordinator contact information can be found at www.kfb.org/contact. 

COUNTY FARM BUREAU BOARD PRESIDENT:
Please check all boxes that apply.
      The County Farm Bureau is supportive of this member's application for the KFB Collegiate Fellows program.
      The County Farm Bureau is willing to communicate with and invite the member to activities that help them 
          learn first-hand about the grassroots structure of Farm Bureau.
      
Please send any questions or hesitancy about this applicant that you aren't comfortable sharing here to
collegiate@kfb.org or call 785-587-6124.

President Signature: _____________________________________        Date: _____________________________________

HOW TO SUBMIT:
Support forms can be uploaded with the application, emailed to collegiate@kfb.org, or mailed to:
KFB Collegiate Fellows
2627 KFB Plaza
Manhattan, KS 66503

APPLICANT SUPPORT: COUNTY PRESIDENT

Applicant: _______________________________________________       Chapter: _________________________________
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